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 Ruby News 

Last week the children replanted their beans outside and the caterpillars have been 

transferred into their butterfly house. When the children return from half term we can 

release the butterflies into the wild. 

 

The children explored the style of Lucy Arnold and the use of water colours. We will 

continue to explore her style of painting and layering of pictures like collage. We also 

focused on our scientific drawing skills of insects, what talented children they are! 

          

In the environment, the children have been exploring different ways to 

link their maths, like counting in twos, fives, tens, or shapes, or doubling 

and sharing. We shared The Bad-Tempered Ladybird book and the 

children are keen to help the ladybird learn how to share with numbers.  

The children have been amazing this term with reading at home and they 

decided as their treat they wanted a treasure hunt. They had to find different pictures of 

insects with letters on to spell out a word! They were brilliant using teamwork.  

 

Over half term it would great for the children to continue to read and practise writing 

tricky words they are familiar with to transfer into their writing. In addition, we will 

learning more about healthy lifestyles in the new term with a twist!  

I hope you have a fantastic break!  

Miss Tyler  ☺ 


